
 
SPARTAN WEEKLY UPDATE 
#SpartanPride 
November 19, 2021 
 
Greetings Spartans, 
 

Thanksgiving Break 
Lakewood High School and Pinellas County Schools offices will be closed Saturday November 20 – Sunday November 28 
for the Thanksgiving Holiday. Classes will resume Monday November 29th at 7:10 A.M. (B-Day – Periods 2,4,6,8). The 

Lakewood Family wish you a safe and happy Holiday. 

 
 

Fall Academic Challenges 
The High School Teaching and Learning Department has developed Academic Challenges for English, Mathematics, 
Reading, Science and Social Studies to support academic success. These are great opportunities for students to re-visit 
content that has been covered during class and help them with content mastery. The Fall challenges can be accessed 
through Clever → High School Enrichment Activities. Teachers are encouraging students complete one or more of the 
challenges between now and November 29th. 
 
Weekly Calendar 

 
Monday 11/29 

A-Day 

 
Boys Basketball @ Dunedin 2 6:15 P.M. 
Boys and Girls Soccer vs. Tarpon @ 6 & 8 P.M. 

 
Tuesday 11/30 

B-Day  

 
Insight Reading Testing 

Girls Basketball @ St. Pete @ 6:15 P.M. 
 

Wednesday 12/1 
A-Day 

 
Insight Reading Testing 

Boys Soccer @ Land O’ Lakes  
 

Thursday 12/2 
B-Day 

 
Boys Basketball vs. IMG @ 6:15 P.M. 
Girls Basketball @ Carrolwood @ 6:15 P.M.  

 
Friday 12/3 

A-Day 
 

 
Boys Basketball vs. NEHI @ 6:15 P.M. 
Girls Basketball @ Countryside @ 6:15 P.M. 
Football State Semi-Finals T.B.D. 
Boys and Girls Soccer @ PPHS @ 6:00 P.M. 

 
Saturday 12/4 

 
ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 727.893.2916. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Savage 
Principal 
Lakewood High School 


